
 

Special points of interest: 

 Waldo Technology Center on 

Tuesday, November 17. 

 Westbrook Regional Voca-

tional Center will be visiting 

our campus on the morning 

of Wednesday, November 18 

around 9a.m. 

 2015 Holiday Banquet has 

been scheduled for Wednes-

day December 2, 2015  at 

4:30pm.    

   

WCCC named in 2014, 2013 & 2011 in 

the top 10% of Community Colleges 

in the USA (Aspen Institute) 
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Rose Binda, Instructor and Social Secretary for the Faculty Association would like to 

invite all employees to the annual “Thank You” Breakfast on Tuesday, November 24th 

from 8:30a.m. to 10:30a.m. in the Faculty/Staff Lounge.  

At this busy time of the year it is nice to take a small break in our day and give some thanks for those daily kindness-

es which we seemingly take for granted.   Please come by to send thank you notes to your colleagues  and to enjoy 

some cider, sweets, and socializing.  

For every person who fills out and signs a card at the event, the faculty will make a donation to the WCCC food 

bank. We'll also have a box standing by if you wish to donate canned goods or hygiene products. 

Just by coming by, you will help someone! We look forward to seeing you there. 

Annual Faculty Association “Thank You” Breakfast!  

Washington County Community College’s Phi Theta Kappa Chapter, the national honor society for two-year college students, is sponsoring a 
silent auction to help raise funds for the “Holiday Program” which provides one warm article of clothing and one toy to some less fortunate 

children of Washington County. Please join in on our fun and excitement in helping others. You may donate an item any time on or before De-

cember 1, by 3 p.m. Please drop off donated items to Molly McDonald or Nickey Dubey.  

We have a lot of talented people on campus. You can make something, buy something for the auction or re-gift something that you don't like.  

Phi Theta Kappa will also be organizing a food drive for the WCCC Dorm Food Pantry. Boxes will be placed in central locations throughout the 

buildings. Look for them in St. Croix Hall, and by both main doors in Riverview Hall. The food drive starts Monday, November 16.  Our stu-

dents like pasta, spaghetti sauce, soups, are in need of garbage bags, etc., just to name a few. Thank you in advance for your generosity.  

Phi Theta Kappa Chapter Sponsors Silent Auction & Food Drive  



November 18th 

10am to 2pm 

Come join the Human Services students on November 
18th from 10a.m. to 2p.m. in the long hallway for some 

yummy treats they have for sale. The money raised will 

help purchase a turkey dinner for a family in need this 

Thanksgiving.  You can also buy a ticket for the pie raffle 

where we will be giving away a delicious apple pie to one 

lucky winner.  

  

Special points of interest: 

 Saturday, December 5, 

Wreaths Across America 

have scheduled their annu-

al kick off event at WCCC.  

More information to follow 

 Student Senate will hold 

their annual BINGO night in 

the Assembly Room, De-

cember 9 

WCCC in 2014 was named 

46th Best Community 

College in the USA (The 

Best Schools.org)  
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Dunkin’ Food Drive  

Starting November 8 until November 23rd, WCCC student John Cowell, Manager of Dunkin’ Donuts of Calais 

and others are collecting canned goods or anything else people would desire to donate to the less fortunate in 

our community.  If you would like to make a donation, please drop off your donation at the Calais Dunkin’ Do-

nuts and state it is for the Cowell Team. 



 

 

Special points of interest: 

 This newsletter will be 

published bi-weekly.  

Please see Tina with any 

ideas you may have for the 

newsletter.  

  

WCCC in 2014 was named 

46th Best Community 

College in the USA (The 

Best Schools.org)  
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Hallway Photo Project! 

Starting in mid-November, Mike Chua and Riverview Production Studio are starting to capture students 

learning.  Our goal is for the hallway to be lined with wonderful photos of students engaged in learn-
ing.  The photos will go from Student Services to the back exit!  We hope to have enough photos captured 

by mid-December so that we can have them printed, framed, and hung by the start of the January se-

mester. 

Mark your Calendar! 

November 17, 11-12:20p.m.Room 301, Lunch & Learn TRiO 

November 24, 11-12:30, Community Council Meeting, Boardroom 

November 24, 8:30-10:30a.m. Annual Faculty Association “Thank You” Breakfast 

November 25, WCCC will close at 12Noon 

November 26 & 27, Thanksgiving Holiday, College Closed 


